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I vehemently oppose this bill, for numerous reasons. However, I'm keeping this 

simple and saying everyone should absolutely vote NO on this. The state does not 

need to take more money from our residents, homeowners and renters alike will be 

negatively impacted. Don't create more barriers to safe and affordable housing! 


